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                         MONTESSORI
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing to give you notice of an increase to our nursery fees from 1st September 2024. This is never an easy decision, and we try and keep any increase to a minimum, but with the cost of running a business continuing to escalate it is necessary. Our commitment to government funded hours remains unchanged, as do any other terms relating to bookings and hours for your child/children.
As from September, the fees for hours taken in addition to the government funded hours will be as follows:
	Children from 3 - 23 months old
	Children from 24 - 35 months old
	Children who are 36 + months old

	£9 an hour

	£8 an hour
	£7.50 an hour



This represents the first fee increase in 2 years, and we have made every effort to limit the impact of these increases to parents; we also believe that this still offers very good value for money. If you would like to make a change to your child’s booking or scheduled hours from September, please do be in touch. 
 Should you have any further questions or queries please do not hesitate to be in touch. 
Many thanks,
Michelle Tuddenham and Val Duffy
Little Acorns Ascot and Bracknell
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